Because of security restrictions for the July 20 public
ceremony honoring the crew of Apollo 11, early arrival of guests
is suggested. Guests will be admitted to the reserved seating
section beginning at 9:00 a.m. Please bring your invitation card
for admittance.

If arriving on foot, please proceed to the Mall between 4th
and 7th Streets. 1If arriving by car, please be aware that
Jefferson Drive between 4th and 7th Streets will be closed. If
traveling by Metro, the closest stop is L'Enfant Plaza; exit at
Maryland Avenue and 7th Street, S.W.

The National Air and Space Museum will be closed to the
public all morning and there will be no access to the Mall
through the museum.



Those people who have been invited to the White House barbecue
and who will be attending the function at the National Air and
Space Museum on Thursday, July 20, are encouraged to board
charter buses which will be parked on Jefferson Drive. The buses
will provide one-way transportation to the White House. NASA
personnel will direct you to the buses after the conclusion of
the anniversary program. Individuals will be responsible for
their own transportation from the White House.



